
From: Janis Martz <JMartz@greenhills.org>
Date: April 24, 2021 at 4:29:53 PM EDT
To: Lydia Furnari <lfurnari@greenhills.org>, Jon Paul Bollette <JBollette@greenhills.org>
Subject: Retirement

Dear Lydia and JP,

Due to health issues, it is necessary for me to retire May 1 as opposed to July 1.  I will need to take the remainder of
April as a leave of absence..

I have enjoyed my very long tenure at Green and will miss the children and staff immensely.

Thank you,
Janis Martz
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